Rosenberg Corey

From: Steve and Deborah Waksman <WAKSMANS@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 1:03 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Mental Health Parity

| urge you to support mental health parity and close all the loop holes that the insurance
companies have used for years to get around the intention of the laws, and continue to
discriminate against mental health patients.

Steve Waksman, Ph.D.



